
Dear Families,

We want to take a moment to share with you some of the positive happenings
in both our Berea and Strongsville communities.

Residents and families have been enjoying the use of the iPads which we have
made available for FaceTime communications.  This is one great way to stay
in touch.  If you want to participate in this, please call the building and leave
residents name, your name and phone number and a few possible time frames.
We will be happy to facilitate the conversation on our end with our Activities
Directors.

Residents of both communities received a snack basket delivered to their suites
this week.  These included items such as granola bars, cookies, crackers and
pretzels.  We will be refilling these baskets as time goes by.  We want to thank
Kim Bergmann, Amanda Champa, Kristen Kessler and Meg Coury for putting
these baskets together and ensuring they were distributed to all residents.

Finally, we clearly understand the additional hardship of being apart from
someone you love on the upcoming Easter holiday.  To help ease the separation,
we have partnered with Hansen’s Greenhouse in Olmsted Falls to provide every
resident in both communities an Easter flowering plant... from our family to
yours.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions you may have.
We wish you and your family a very blessed and Happy Easter.

The Coury Family


